March9, 2021

My name is Sam Paynter, and | have lived on the Lawton Farm for over 50 years.
| think it is great that my family is trying to obtain a dock for their use. We are a
family of boaters, and it would make things so much easier for all of us. Every
other house on Herring Creek has a dock. | thinkit is only fair and right that we

have one too.

There would not be any more boats on the water as it pertains to our family.
They all have boats and use them often during the summer months. It would just
make things so much easier for us.

Sam Paynter, Sr.



